
Conseil des Services du District de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury 
Di trict Services Board 

RESOLUTION 18-18 

DATE: February 22, 2018 

MOVED BY: David Leonard SECONDED BY: Bruce Killah 

WHEREAS the Program Planning Committee has reviewed the Chapleau 
Non-Urgent Patient Transportation - Issue Report and recommends approval 
to the Board. 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB approves 
the Chapleau Non-Urgent Patient Transportation - Issue Report and; 

FURTHER BE IT RESOLVED that the Board Chair request a meeting with 
the Honourable Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long Term Care to 
discuss and resolve longstanding issues pertaining to the transportation 
methods for Non-Urgent Patient transportation to and from the Chapleau 
Hospital. 
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